
    
 

  

      
         

        
 

          
      

     
       

   
      

  

   
         

    

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU 
Participate in a survey to improve sexual health 

services in Maryland 

Cardea is partnering with the Maryland Department of Health to conduct a needs 
assessment of sexual health services in the State of Maryland. We are asking 

people who are 18 years or older and have received sexual health services in 
the State of Maryland in the last five years to take a survey about their 

experiences receiving these services. Survey responses will be confidential and 
used to develop a strategic plan to meet the health care needs of people across 

the State of Maryland. 

To take the survey, scan the QR code below or click on the link. The first 250 
community members who take the survey will receive a $5 gift card as 

compensation for their time. 

Community Member 
 Survey 

https://bit.ly/MDFPCommunityandProviderSurvey

Questions? Please contact Molly Feder at mfeder@cardeaservices.org for 
questions about the survey. If you have questions about your rights as a 

participant please contact Maryland Department of Health's IRB Administrator, Gay 
Hutchen at gay.hutchen@maryland.gov. 
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